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In Maths, Year 1 will continue to develop their understanding and work with number to 20. They will also have an introduction to money, time and position and direction. 
In Maths, year 2 will be focusing on money, measure and position and direction.  
We will continue to use our Master Number sessions to build firm foundations in the development of good number sense. This is important so children develop fluency in calculation and a confidence and flexibility with number.
Writing
This term we are focusing on the books ‘Grandad's Island’ by Benji Davies and ‘The Lighthouse Keeper's Lunch’ by Ronda and David Armitage. We will be using these texts to help consolidate all of the skills that we have been learning over the course of the year. 
In our RWI sessions, we will continue to learn news sounds and read words containing these. We will also read books linked to our phonic stage, build reading fluency and answer questions about the book.  
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Science 
In Science, we will be continuing to develop our ‘working scientifically’ skills.
We will also be working on the topic of Living Things and Their Habitats. As part of this topic we will: explore and compare the differences between things that are living, dead and never been alive; identify that most living things have habitats; identify and name a variety of plants and animals in their habitats and describe how animals obtain their food from plants and other animals.




History
Our history topic this term is based on the theme ‘We’re all going on a Summer holiday’.
We will be looking at and focussing on changes within living memory. 
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P.E
This term we will be working with Junior Jam on Friday’s to support our PE learning. Please ensure you send your child to school in their PE kit each Friday. 

How can I help my child?
Read with your child daily for at least 10 minutes. Ask questions to check your child’s understanding of the text they have been reading.
Support your child to access Numbots to support their maths learning.
Support your child to access TTRockstars to support their maths learning.
These activities will help your child to consolidate their learning from class. 
RE/SCARF
In RE, our topic question is ‘How and why do we celebrate special and sacred times?’ Our learning across the half term will enable us to answer this question.
In SCARF, we will be focusing on the topic ‘Growing and changing’. Within this topic children will learn about their bodies, keeping privates private and basic first aid. 





Art
In Art, we will be looking at the work of Van Gogh. We will focus on his famous seascapes and create our very own!
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